





Enterprise	Baptist	Church
N e w s l e t t e r

December 2018

WE ARE LOCATED @ 
3601 Lower Liberty Gloster RD


Liberty, MS 39645

SUNDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY: 
Sundays @ 9:45 a.m.


EXPLORE THE BIBLE:  
A Study of Genesis 25-50


GOT QUESTIONS?

Looking to Scripture for Answers


to Some of Your Biggest Questions


SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE: 
Sundays @ 11:00 a.m.


FULFILLED: 

A Study of the Birth of Jesus


(December 9,16, 23) 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT PRAYER MEETING: 
Wednesdays @ 7:00 p.m.


JOURNEY: 

A Study of Exodus

Upcoming Events

Dallas OCC Mission Trip 
From November 29 - December 2 we 
have a large group traveling to Dallas to 
volunteer at the Operation Christmas 
Child warehouse. Please be in prayer for 
our group as we team up with hundreds 
of other people from around the country 
to prepare thousands of shoeboxes to be 
sent all around the world.


Christmas Caroling - December 15 
Do you love bundling up in your favorite 
Christmas sweater and singing Christmas 
carols on a brisk December night? If so, 
you are in luck! On Saturday December 15 
we will be meeting at the church at 2pm 
and heading out to sing and deliver fruit 
baskets to people in our area. Everyone is 
welcome to join us and sing along to 
some Christmas classics and spread a 
little joy during this Christmas season.


Singspiration - December 30 
Looking for some good food, music, and 
fel lowship? Come join us for our 
Singspiration this month as we prepare to 
say goodbye to 2018 and usher in the 
new year. We eat at 5pm and sing at 6pm. 

facebook.com/ebcliberty
Listen to our sermons online @



In the word

His lord said unto him, Well done, thou good and 
faithful servant: thou hast been faithful over a few 
things, I will make thee ruler over many things: enter 
thou into the joy of thy lord. 
Matthew 25:21 (KJV) 

Some people are good at making the most out of a 
little. If you have ever watched the TV show Chopped, 
you know what I’m talking about. Chefs are given just 
a few random items that in no way go together yet 
they are often able to use what they are given to make 
something wonderful. Sure, the chefs would love to 
pick their own ingredients and they could no doubt 
make some of the most amazing meals you would eat 
if they could. The chefs in this kitchen however aren’t 
given what they want so they must do the best they 
can with what they are given. This is similar to what I 
think Jesus is asking of us in this parable. There is a 
man who leaves all of his possessions with his 
servants. They aren’t all given equal amounts, but 
they are all expected to make the most out of what 
they are given. Two of the servants do well, but the 
third doesn’t do anything. In the story the third 
servant didn’t waste what he had, but he also didn’t 
do anything beneficial with it either. God, like the 
master in the story, gives to all as He pleases. While 
we may not feel like we have all we want, God has 
given us all we need in Jesus Christ, and God wants 
us to use what we have and make the most of it for 
His Kingdom. Everything we have, whether we want 
to admit it or not, is the Lord’s and whatever we have 
we should use in a way that will bring glory to Him 
and build His Kingdom. This parable teaches us an 
important lesson. It is not about how much you have, 
it is about how much you do with what you have. Are 
you being faithful with what God has given you? Have 
you entered into the Joy of the Lord? If not, ask God 
to help you see areas where you can use what He has 
given you to better serve Him so that when the day 
comes when you stand before God you can hear 
those wonderful words, “Well done thou good and 
faithful servant”.


Want to learn more about Jesus? Read Luke 2

Ministry and mission

Opportunities

Apartment Ministry 
Tuesdays @ 9:30 a.m.

(Please meet at the church by 9:20 a.m. if 
you are interested in coming) 

Food Pantry 
We are always collecting food for our local 
food pantry. Please leave any donations in 
the food pantry donation box located in the 
fellowship hall.


Operation Christmas Child 
I (Bro. Shan) want to thank everyone for all of 
your help throughout the last year in making 
OCC shoeboxes for children in need. This 
ministry is an amazing example of what God 
can do when His people work together for 
His Kingdom. Our goal this year was to 
make 400 shoeboxes. We ended up making 
601! Praise the Lord! Thanks to everyone for 
all the prayers, donations, and hard work 
that went in to making this year a success 
and most of all glory to God for blessing this 
ministry!


Appalachian Donations Update 
Thanks to all who have made donations for 
Bro. Alton’s mission trip to the people in the 
Appalachians. Several buckets of food and 
blankets were donated and will be handed 
out to people in need at the end of 
November. 
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